
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

Holy Week : Beginning 25th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

As we enter Holy Week this weekend we are delighted to be 
setting up our annual additional space for reflection and 

prayer.  
 
From tomorrow, the children will be able to visit our prayer 

room in small groups to have the opportunity to sit quietly, 
reflect and if appropriate, pray with lit candles and music.  

Materials will be available for the children to draw, write prayers, and engage with a range 
of contemplative activities. 
 

At Lunch times, our Prayer room is kindly being supervised by members of our wider 
school community who attend Lavant Church. This will enable children to pop in and out 

during their longer playtime. 
 
A huge thankyou to Frances Talbot (Lavant Church Youth and Schools Worker), and Karen 

Crossley for once again planning and creating such a tranquil and reflective prayer space 
in our school. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 
Adrian King 
Head teacher 
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